
Graduate Student Association: Lead Representative Report 

A brief Report ahead of the University Senate meeting 5/3/2023

- The Graduate Student Association’s election period ended 4/19.

- The current GSA president & VP, graduating. New people elected. 

- Current Lead Rep has been re-elected. 

- Treasurer position currently vacant as the 25-vote minimum was not reached in the 

election for this position.

- Fee referendum voted as voluntary. 

- New hirings for rep positions under the Graduate Student Association’s Lead Rep will be 

conducted in early August ahead of the start of the Fall 2023 semester. 


